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July Extra 2023                 
     
Hello Everyone  

Well, as I said in the last newsletter, I 

wasn’t as organised as I’d hoped to be, 

hence this extra, very late one! 

We said “Goodbye” to our Y6 children, 

some of whom we have known since they 

were born with their older siblings and 

families even longer! It’s hard to think 

that we won’t be seeing them on a 

regular basis. We hope they remember us 

and that once part of JB’s and Earlybirds, 

you are in our hearts forever. 

 

Thank You 

Firstly, thank you for the many cards, gifts and kind words they are much appreciated. Thank you to Mrs Finney 

and the school staff who are supportive in all situations. And lastly, to the JB’s and Earlybirds team who always 

aim to do their best for all the children. 

 

Housekeeping 

Places 

Due to issues beyond our control we will not be accepting any more children in the short term, however, our 

waiting list is open and we will try to accommodate everyone as soon as possible. If you have a one off 

emergency, get in touch, we will, as always do our very best to help. 

Fees   

All outstanding fees should now have been paid. 

Invoices for September will be sent out shortly, due to some fees still outstanding. 

Unfortunately, from September we will have to use the section from our T’s & C’s, signed by all families, to help 

prevent us spending hours chasing monies owing. 

Fees to be paid: -  On the 1st monthly, invoices issued at the end of the preceding month. 
The club aims to keep the fees to a minimum, whilst still raising enough income to cover our 
running costs. Fees should be paid promptly. Unfortunately, persistent late payment may result in 
your child’s place being suspended and incur a fee of £10 to cover administration.                                                    
 
Parent Survey 

Thank you to the parents who have returned your surveys. Having had a quick look, the vast majority are very 

positive, with just a few things to explain the reasoning behind, I will look at these in more detail in September 

and try to address them then. If you do feel strongly on any topic, please email and I will get back to you, as 

always, as soon as I can. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              With Kindest Regards 

            Linda and The Team   
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